
MICHIGAN 
METAL COATINGS 

CO\.fl\NY 

Dear Ms. Jenine Camilleri, 

On August 20, 2018, the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQJ, Air Quality Division (AQD), 

conducted an inspection of Michigan Metal Coatings facility located at 2015 Dove Street, Port Huron, 

Michigan. The Inspection was done by Kerry Kelly and supervised by Joyce Zhu. The (DEQ) has charged 

Michigan Metal Coatings with a couple of violations and has requested to inform the DEQ, AQD, 

Southeast Michigan District of the actions Michigan Metal Coatings will take to fix the violations and be 

within our permit as requested by Kerry. 

The first and second violation has a common denominator In which the rain-cap that have been 

at our facility are no longer valid and must be replaced with a rain sleeve or the equivalent to allow the 

gases to be discharged unobstructed vertically upwards to the ambient air. This was observed on August 

20, 2018 and a violation notice was sent on October 18, 2018. MMC was not aware at this time that the 

rain caps were a violation because the DEQ never had mentioned it before. MMC has requested quotes 

and parts at this time. The contractor for Michigan Metal Coatings Company that will install the rain 

sleeves to fix this violation has informed MMC that the they will not be able to get this issue fixed and in 

place until approximately January 15, 2019. 

The last violation is about the records that are not up to date. When Kerry visited our facility 

the voe log was not up to date due to the person responsible has been in and out of work this year due 

to sickness. MMC got the violation notice on October 18, 2018. The revised VOC chart and wastewater 

that was in violation was sent to Kerry on October 16, 2018. Michigan Metal Coatings is in the process of 

training new personnel that will be able to take over and keep these records up to date if the person 

responsible does go out on sickness. 

Please let Michigan Metal Coatings know if there is anything else it needs to do for the 

resolution of these violations. 

Sincerely, 

Quality Assurance Supervisor 

Michigan Metal Coatings Company 

Phone: (810)-966-9240 


